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29 June 195

My, Phva R, Mies

o/o The National Assembly
Bankok, Thailand

Dear My, Kides:

I appreciate your thoughtful letter of 19 June 1954 I%
gives me pleasure to know that you departed from this country
satisfied with what our common efforts have brought out of the
Confarence,

The willingness to shape mere hope and aspiration into
solid reality, displayed in the historic event at Chinhaes, will
stand as an inspiring loadstar over our united battls fromt and
lead us to a placs vhere we the Asian Pecples ean enjoy the
tranquil air of peace that is free from agaressor's threat,

I am very happy to pay my heartfelt tributes to you for

what you have done at Chinhas, and wish you and your psople the
best of success in our common struggle in the months to come,

Sinceraly,

Syngean Rhoe
Republis of Kores

P. 3. Please give my kind regards to Mr, B, Chuang



